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March 2012 

 
 
After 4 years spent improving the lake quality we re-stocked the  
Moulin’s Lake in March 2012. Although there were already some  
huge carp in the lake we decided to add a few more carp and  
a further 21 Common and Mirror carp were introduced. 

 
We are sure they will provide sport for all of the anglers 
fishing at the Moulin this year and we will certainly 
have a go at catching a few ourselves on our next visit! 

 
     So for those that say there’s nothing in there then  
     sorry there are no more excuses! 
 
     Planned for the end of 2012 will be the netting out of 
     the lake with all fish being counted and checked with 
     removal of some of the many smaller silver fish and 
     with a few even larger Carp added for next year! 
 
     For all of those trying to catch the fish please do look 
    after any that are caught and follow the hints, tips and 
    rules. Please do send us photos of any caught for our 
    website!   


